
 

 

ASX Announcement 
Mayfield Childcare Limited (ASX:MFD) 
23 December 2024 
 

Trading Halt Request Clarification 

Mayfield Childcare Limited (the Company, Mayfield) wishes to clarify that the Trading 
Halt lodged earlier today, 23 December 2024, should have stated at point b) “‘the 
Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the 
commencement of trade on 27 December 2024 or the release of an announcement 
regarding the transaction; and”. 

The reference at point b) should have been to the corporate transaction. 

 

 

This ASX announcement has been approved for release by the Chair and Chief Executive 
Officer of Mayfield Childcare Limited. 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Tamara Barr 
Company Secretary 
Mayfield Childcare Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


